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“Growing together to let our light shine”

Welcome to your weekly newsletter!! WC 3rd June 2019!
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Diary Dates- 


-Monday 3rd June 8.50am- Start of Summer 2 Half Term.


-Wednesday 5th June am Class Photographs


-Thursday 6th June- Year 5 Building Magical Cities Experience Day


-Friday 7th June- Year 2 Geography Experience Day


-Week Beginning 10th June- Years 1 and 2 Phonics Screening Checks


-Week Beginning 10th June- Pentecost Week


-10th, 17th, 24th June, 1st and 8th July- PM- New Nursery Stay and Play in our hall


-Tuesday 11th June- Whole School Empathy Literacy Day


-Thursday & Friday 13th & 14th June- Year 5 Kip in a Ship Residential to London


-Thursday 20th June- Picnic Lunch


-Friday 21st June- Year 6 Leavers Service at the Cathedral


-Friday 21st June- Year 1 Playgrounds and Picnic in the Park Experience Day


 





This Week’s Award Winners


As it is the end of a half term, we held our Values Awards this morning. Pupils who have shown examples of Faith and Love were: Year 1- Darcy and Savannah, Year 2- Adonea and Charlotte, Year 3- Willow and Elsie, Year 4- Junior and Brooke, Year 5-Safwan and Grace, Year 6- Tiantai and Conner. Well done to you all for setting an example to others and for putting our values into action.





Healthy Lifestyles Week- This week, each class has been involved in workshops about how to keep themselves physically as well as mentally healthy. Miss Steeles organised a great timetable of activities- ranging from dental health sessions so we know how to brush our teeth correctly, a Kooth session for our Year 5 & 6 boys about the importance of sharing their worries and talking to someone and some classes made smoothies by pedalling as fast as they could on the smoothie bike!


Everyone has really enjoyed the week and come away learning something new about the importance of keeping safe and healthy. A big thanks to Miss Steeles for her work in organising the week. 





World of Work Experience- Yesterday, Mr Thirsk and Miss Naylor, took a group of pupils from Years 3 to 5, to a busy office in central Manchester to see what goes on in a place of work. The pupils got to carry out an activity with the workers and got to ask them questions about their jobs and what they had to do to work there. As usual, our pupils behaved really well and showed the public a great example for St Clements.





Experience Days- On Tuesday, Year 4 had a Rainforest Experience Day in school. During the day, the class created a collage picture of the different rainforest layers using natural materials that they found. The children looked at toucan art and learnt how to draw some of their own.  They used their geography skills to look at locations of rainforests in the world. As part of the experience day the children designed our own ‘save the rainforest’ t-shirts.





Today, Year 5 have finished the term with a Magical Cities Experience Day. Not only is this getting them ready for their trip to London in a few weeks, but they also did research on the typical foods and recipes from the cities and wrote about them. They also had a go at making foods from the cities and tasted, compared and evaluated the foods from the cities





Well Done Year 2- This week our Year 2 pupils have completed their SATS tests. Staff in school have been so proud of how they have calmly and confidently approached the tests and they have clearly given their all and done their best. Thanks also to Miss Checkland and Mrs Singh for your organisation and support to the pupils this month. 





Help us to Review our Curriculum- In order for us to continually improve the curriculum we provide for your children, we would like your views on what has gone well, what you would like to know more about and how we can make changes to make our curriculum even better from September. Please complete the questionnaire that your child has brough home and please return it to school by Wednesday 5th June. All questionnaires that are returned will go into the prize draw for a Morrisons voucher. If you need help in completing the questionnaire, please ask at the office and the staff or Miss Steeles will be able to help you.








